
KCGO MEMBERS NOTICE 
 
There is an information meeting at the Queens Hotel on the 2nd of September 
2023 regarding a Cane Harvester Project to redevelopment the Mizzi Cane 
Harvester. 
 

1. History of the Project  
2. Business Vision / stages  
3. Project Expenditure  
4. Targeted Capital Raising  
5. Capital Raising Methodology  
6. Company Details. 
 

If you are interested, please contact Mr Robert Anthony Poletto 0428756800.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
Allan Parker 
KCGO Manager 


